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C-LINE - HYDRAULIC 2-POST LIFTS
 TECO HC 3502B - HC 4502B

TECO HC 4502 - HC 5502

Subject: Checking the correct fixing 
 of the lifting arm stop safety device

Dear Customer,

Following some checks on the safety device stopping the lifting arms for the models listed above, a case of incorrect tightening 
of the fixing screws in the toothed section was found. This condition affects the optimal and safe operation of the device.

Therefore, it is recommended to periodically check, at least once every 3 months, the correct functioning of the arm stop device 
in the lifts in question and, in particular, the tightening of the fixing screws of the toothed section.
If loose fixing screws are found, please adjust the device correctly with the arm open inwards by approximately 45° and tighten 
the screws with a torque wrench at 40 Nm. 

The pictures below show the two solutions currently available.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of periodic checks and inspections on lifts: these are not 
only aimed at guaranteeing the correct and safe use of the products, but also at maintaining their reliability.

We remain at your complete disposal for any further information.


